
Dear Sir Geol""ge, 
Kinc. man~ I am delj(l'~teci! Your help 11ill 

be invaluabJ_e. Neligan is not in England. I had a letter 
from him last week. I s'h ou.ld 1 il-~e so much to call and talk 
over the pr•oject, of the progress of i''hich I will keep you 
informed. 

Sir George Birdwood, 
5, Windsor Road, 

Ealing. 

P.S. I an old enougl:, too, to have been brOtlG"bt up on Pereira. 
I an astonisl:lec to l:lear that his name is not in the I' .N .B. 

Hay 7 1914. 
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